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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE  

CHAIRMAN FOR THE PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE 

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18TH JULY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the sixth recommendation of ‘Independent Jersey Care Inquiry Report’ (R.59/2017) that 

reference should be made to the specific responsibility of being corporate parent in the oath of office taken 

by members of the States Assembly, will the Chairman state whether the Privileges and Procedures 

Committee will be bringing forward proposals to amend the oath of office for all elected members of the 

States Assembly before the 2018 elections; and, if not, why not? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The Committee will be considering this matter at its next meeting, scheduled for 1st August. 

 


